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February 20, 2001
To the Honorable Common Council

of the City of Milwaukee

Room 205 - City Hall


Re:
Communication from Marlon Taylor



C. I. File No. 00-L-157

Dear Council Members:


We return the enclosed document which has been filed with the City Clerk and ask that it be introduced and referred to the Committee on Judiciary & Legislation with the following recommendation.


Claimant, Marlon Taylor, P. O. Box 1035, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53210 on his own behalf alleges that on or about June 28, 2000 a City of Milwaukee contractor demolished his building located at 3839 North 4th Street without proper notice.  He claims damages in the amount of $27,900.00.


Our investigation reveals that on October 8, 1999 the Department of Neighborhood Services started a raze file on this property due to its dilapidated condition.  The City satisfied all statutory requirements of notice for the raze order.  The order was posted on the building, published , and recorded with the Register of Deeds.  


The claimant has been billed by the City $4,714.21 for the costs of razing.  These costs remain outstanding.


The City of Milwaukee followed proper procedure and complied with applicable razing statutes prior to demolition of the claimant’s property and therefore would not be liable.  Accordingly, we recommend that this claim be denied.







Very truly yours,







GRANT F. LANGLEY







City Attorney







MICHAEL G. TOBIN







Assistant City Attorney

MGT:beg
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